
You can find out more about special administrations by visiting 
www.oric.gov.au or by speaking to Ruth Jones at the Registrar’s 
office on freecall 1800 622 431 (not free from mobiles).

Members and other stakeholders
We are the new special administrators of the 
Bawinanga Aboriginal Corporation appointed 
by the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations, 
Anthony Beven, on 26 December 2013. We 
have taken over from the previous special 
administrators Peter Lanthois and Stephen 
Duncan from the firm of KordaMentha.
We are holding an information meeting about 
the progress of the special administration and 
would like to invite all members and other 
interested parties to attend. 
The Registrar of Indigenous Corporations, 
Anthony Beven, will also be there to answer 
any questions.

Date: 	 �Friday,  

17 January 2014

Time:	 10.30 am

Place:	�Bawinanga main admin 
office, Maningrida 

KPMG Cairns
Phone: (07) 4046 8888

Email: gmier@kpmg.com.au or ajonsson@kpmg.com.au

Contact details
Special administrators: 

Tony JonssonGerry Mier 
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NOTICE OF INFORMATION MEETING

Please come along—it’s 
a great opportunity to 

discuss the future of your 
corporation. 

1.	 Update on the progress of the 
special administration

2.	Extending the special 
administration until 31 March 2014 
and the appointment of new 
special administrators

3.	Matters that need to be 
completed before the special 
administration ends

Agenda


